

KENNETH C. BALDWIN

280 Trumbull Street Hartford, CT 06103-3597 Main (860) 275-8200 Fax (860) 275-8299 kbaldwin@rc.com Direct (860) 275-8345

Also admitted in Massachusetts

October 29, 2015

Melanie A. Bachman Acting Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: EM-VER-033-150126 – 201 Main Street, Cromwell, Connecticut EM-VER-015-150413 – 623 Pine Street, Bridgeport, Connecticut EM-VER-034-150318 – 48 Newtown Road, Danbury, Connecticut EM-VER-103-150401 – 11 Filbert Street, Norwalk, Connecticut EM-VER-103-150330 – 175 West Rocks Road, Norwalk, Connecticut EM-VER-034-150410 – Hospital Avenue, Danbury, Connecticut EM-VER-135-150505 – 300 Tresser Boulevard, Stamford, Connecticut EM-VER-084-150217 – 185 Research Drive, Milford, Connecticut EM-VER-057-150115 – 363 Riversville Road, Greenwich, Connecticut EM-VER-156b-150130 – 85 Plainfield Road, West Haven, Connecticut

Completion of Construction Activity

Dear Ms. Bachman:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Siting Council that construction activity associated with the above-referenced Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless telecommunications facilities have been completed.

If you have any questions or need any additional information regarding these facilities please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Kenneth C. Baldwin

Kung gmu

Copy to:

Elizabeth Jamieson